
 

UNA 
University Neighborhood Association 

 

October 21, 2005  

 

John Standiford.        RE:  Perris Valley Line 

Riverside County Transportation Commission 

4060 Lemon St. 3
rd

 Floor Riverside CA 92502-2208  

 

Dear Mr. Standiford:  

 

I am writing to update you on the results of a discussion about Metrolink at our October 13
th

 

meeting. As you know, there is a great deal of interest about the locations of the Metrolink train 

stops planned for our area.  

 

While there is great community support for high quality public mass transit, there is also a 

growing resistance to having a stop at UCR on Watkins Dr.  

 

We believe a better location for a second stop would be in Highgrove where there is more room 

for parking and would provide a significantly smaller impact to existing residential areas.  

 

Our meeting was standing room only and by a unanimous show of hands, we voted to support a 

train stop in Highgrove. We remain committed to the Perris Valley Line setting the standard for a 

workable transportation solution and to enhancing our community's assets. I offer this feedback 

for your consideration.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 
 

 

Gurumantra Khalsa 

Co Chair UNA 
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